MESQUITE

September 2", 2025

EricJ. Gallt, P.E.
Director of Public Works
City of Mesquite

RE: RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT
Jaguar Way Traffic Signal
City Contract 2025-170

Dear Mr. Gallt,

On August 20%™, 2025, four (4) bids were received for the referenced project. The low bid was received by
American Lighting & Signlization, LLC for an amount not to exceed $567,672.85.

We have reviewed the qualification materials, references, and financial statement submitted by American
Lighting & Signlization, LLC. Based on this review, American Lighting & Signlization, LLC has demonstrated
that they are well-qualified to perform the work associated with this project. Additionally, the City is familiar
with their performance, as some employees have previously worked with their leadership on other projects
while working at different organizations.

We recommend that the City of Mesquite award the Jaguar Way Traffic Signal Project (City Contract No.
2025-170) to American Lighting & Signlization, LLC. in the amount of $567,672.85.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

Bryan Cabrera, P.E.
Traffic Engineer
City of Mesquite




